
Thank you letter from Commercial Bank Executive Board to the Serbian Embassy in BiH  
Tuesday, 11 June 2013.

Letter of the Commercial Bank Executive Board e-mailed to the Embassy of the Republic of
Serbia in Sarajevo expressing gratitude to the Embassy for its engagement during the blockade
of members of the International Conference of the European Fund for SEE in Sarajevo  

The letter reads:

"Dear Ms Bozic,

We wish to expess once again our sincere gratitude for the generous assistance provided to our
bank representatives Dragan Santovac, Mihajlo Kosanovic, Aleksandar Grabovac and Ranko
Keric, during the blockade of the participants of the International Conference of the European
Fund for SEE at the BiH Parliamentary Assembly in Sarajevo.

We were informed that your engagement was not only highly professional, but also absolutely
sincere and selfeless, which made it possible for our representatives to return not only
safely,but also exhilarated, knowing that, even in highly delicate situations, one can feel
protected and secure.

We would be very pleased to see you in our Bank, to assure you that the Commercial Bank also
deserves to be referred to as the most reliable Serbian bank.

We thank you once again, expressing our respects and best wishes.

EXECUTIVE BOARD"
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